COPY
L1 D's REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
7th Hovember 1961.

Dear 8ir,

S.8. "DISCOVERY II"

I have your letter of the 2nd November, the
contents of which have been noted, and would
inform you that last week the Committee agreéd
to consider postponement of the Special Survey
provided the vessel was submitted.to General
Examination, the period of grace being dependent
upon the condition as found and reported upon at
the time of the General Examination. I would
add that the Owners requested twelve months
postronement.

Your report is awaited in due course.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

R.E. Pritchard Esq.,
PLYMOUTH
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